
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
The Dr. Bette M. Stephenson Recognition of Achievement presented to 
St. Joseph School from EQAO 
Toronto, Ontario, Nov. 3, 2010:   

We are pleased to inform you that St. Joseph School from the Northeastern Catholic District School 
Board is one of the 20 elementary schools to receive the 2010 Dr. Bette M. Stephenson Recognition 
of Achievement. This recognition program was established by the EQAO board of directors in 2009 
as a tribute to Dr. Stephenson’s lifelong commitment and contribution to education and public service. 
As one of the schools recently profiled in EQAO’s Provincial Report, EQAO wishes to honour St. 
Joseph School’s community for its efforts, over many years, at improving student achievement and 
for its use of EQAO results to improve student learning. 
 
A school team, composed of the school’s principal, the two former principals (as there has been a 
change since the school’s story was collected), two teachers and two parents, has been invited to 
attend a recognition ceremony that will take place on Monday, November 8, 2010, in Toronto.  
 
Please join us in celebrating St. Joseph School’s achievement.  See the attached “The Dr. Bette M. 
Stephenson Recognition of Achievement” flyer and the accompanying case student on St. Joseph 
School for further details. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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